
From: Hester, Amy L.
To: Robertson, Megan (ADM)
Cc: Trefethen, Jean; Diaz-Toro, Diana
Subject: RE: Minnesota Counties and Cities Population Projections
Date: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 11:11:37 AM

Megan,
 
Thank you for the quick response. Yes, I would like to be put on the contact list once the data is
available.
 
Good luck!
Amy
 

From: Robertson, Megan (ADM) [mailto:Megan.Robertson@state.mn.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 10:09 AM
To: Amy Hester
Subject: Re: Minnesota Counties and Cities Population Projections
 
Hi Amy.
 
Thanks for your interest in the State Demographic Center’s population projections.
 
I recently released a State-level population projections dataset through 2065 and I am
currently in the process of updating the county-level population projections dataset to match
the state totals. The county-level website will include data through 2045 but not 2065,
unfortunately.
 
I’m not exactly sure on the time-frame for the release of the county-level data. I am currently
operating under an “as soon as possible” time-frame because minor adjustments to the model
have turned into a much more extensive adjustment. I have a list going of people to contact
when the dataset is available for download. Would you like me to add you to that list?
 
I apologize for any inconvenience that this delay has caused you. Please don’t hesitate to
contact me if you have any projections-related questions in the future.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Megan
 

Megan Elizabeth Robertson  |  Projections Demographer

Minnesota State Demographic Center
658 Cedar Street – 300 Centennial Office Building
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155
651-201-2461  |  megan.robertson@state.mn.us

www.demography.state.mn.us/projections.html

 
 
On Feb 5, 2014, at 9:40 AM, Amy Hester <ahester@swri.org> wrote:
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mailto:ahester@swri.org


Hello Ms. Robertson,
 
I am working on an environmental review in the state and am trying to find out if there are updated
population projections for Minnesota counties and/or cities beyond 2040.  This website indicates
county level updates through 2065 may be available but not yet published
online http://www.demography.state.mn.us/projections2015-2045.htm.   
 
Please let me know whether such data is currently available for public review.
 
Thank you,
 
Amy Hester
Research Scientist
Center for Nuclear Waste Regulatory Analyses
Southwest Research Institute
6220 Culebra Road
San Antonio, TX 78238
210.522.5750
http://www.ged.swri.org/
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